
Walter Molson 

Montreal March 24, 1938

Personal»

Dear Doctor Douglas,
May I for the moment, while Herbert's 

immediate family are unable to deal with so many 
matters they want to do, express their recognition 
and great appreciation for the kindly tributes paid 
to him by the University and its members.

What the University meant to him is so 
well-known that it needs no emphasis, and I know 
that the family would like their full appreciation 
to be known for the honour and deference paid him 
by the University.

incerelyYours very s

Dr. L. W. Douglas,
Principal,

McGill University,
Sherbrooke Street W., 

Montreal.

WM/EB.


